
demo option 1/Jan 18 2-4pm

demo option 2/Jan 25 2-4pm
@ the Hamilton Co BOE in Norwood

?
Since 2006 Hamilton County has used Hart InterCivic eScan, JBC/eSlate voting equipment and vote counting software. The system 
will be retired after the November 2018 election.

After reviewing voting equipment options for Ohio - BOE sta� invite all voters in Hamilton County to have a voice in 
the selection.
Come and vote on one new system on January 18 and the other on January 25. Complete a quick evaluation each time and enjoy a 
cup of hot chocolate and cookies.

For further information call 632-7000

help us
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Board of Elections
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Cincinnati, OH 45212
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www.VoteHamiltonCounty.org


